
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                  12th January 2022 

 

 

 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO BAMBURGH 

25TH to 29TH April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to our letter dated 8th December inviting you to a parents’ meeting 

regarding our residential visit to Bamburgh in April 2022.  Due to current 

circumstances, the meeting will not now be held in school and will be held via 

Zoom link. The date and time remain the same (20th January 2022, at 5.30pm), 

the Zoom link you will require to join the meeting is: 

 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88539890338?pwd=VStXQmhFQVlQVEllaVVWRDAza2tXQT09 
 

The meeting will last for approximately 30 minutes. In the meeting we will 

discuss the specific activities and visits that the children will be undertaking and 

answer any questions you may have regarding the visit.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

The Year 5 Team  
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